WARNING FOR WINDSOR COUNTY

PRELIMINARY BUDGET HEARING

County of Windsor
62 Pleasant Street

Woodstock, Vermont 05091

The legal voters of the County of Windsor, State of Vermont, are hereby warned
that a Preliminary Hearing on the proposed budget of the Windsor County aforesaid, for

the Fiscal Year July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016, will be held at the Windsor County

Building, 62 Pleasant Street, Woodstock, Vermont in said County on Wednesday,

December 17, 2014 at 5:00 P.M.

Assistant Judge David H. Singér




